
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Drama and Musical Theatre Club 

The KS2 children have enjoyed drama and 

musical theatre club with Mrs Hughes. 

They have been practising songs from 

Matilda the Musical and they will be 

performing soon! 

  

 

 

Class 3 Trip - Eureka! 

Year 3 and 4 had an amazing trip to 

Eureka. They watched a show about 

forces and explored the science 

museum. The children particularly 

enjoyed role playing in the doctor’s 

surgery and exploring the parts of 

the body in the ‘All About Me’ area. 
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Otley Carnival 

Parents, children and 

teachers had a 

wonderful time dressing 

up as the ‘Four Seasons’ 

for the Otley Carnival! 

We had a great turnout! 

 

 

 

Jubilee Celebrations 

The children enjoyed 

wearing red, white and blue 

to celebrate the Queen’s 

Platinum Jubilee. We made 

Jubilee celebrations for 

the Askwith village street 

party and enjoyed a bun 

sale.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Day 

The children thoroughly 

enjoyed Sports Day. We had 

hurdles, skipping, sprinting 

and a sack race for the 

grownups!  

 

 

 Drama Club – KS1 

The children in EYFS and 

KS1 have had a great time 

acting out the Traditional 

Tales. They loved using the 

different costumes! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Askwith Walk and Barbeque 

The PTA organised two walks 

through Askwith with a 

barbeque to enjoy at the 

end. The weather was 

beautiful and we had a great 

turn out! 

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

Class 1 and 2 Tennis Coach 

Luke, a tennis coach, has 

visited each week to give 

Reception, Years 1 and 2 an 

introduction to tennis. They 

have enjoyed every minute 

and have gained some new 

skills! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 Trip - Northumberland  

The Year 6 children had a wonderful trip to 

Northumberland. They abseiled, built rafts, canoed and 

walked along Hadrian’s Wall. It will be a trip that they 

will never forget!  

 

 

 

 

 

Class 1 and 2 Trip – Leeds Art Gallery 

The children in Reception, Years 1 and 2 enjoyed their 

trip to Leeds Art Gallery. They looked at sculptures and 

beautiful paintings across the gallery. The children then 

created a collaborative piece of artwork inspired by the 

art they had seen in the gallery.  

 

  

Come and Share 

We had the pleasure of 

inviting parents in to 

share their inspiring 

careers. We were 

delighted to invite a 

photographer and someone 

who works at a veterinary 

surgery! We will continue 

to invite parents into 

school next year to share 

their inspirational careers 

with us.  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 Tri-Golf with Premier 

Sports 

The children have 

enjoyed learning how to 

play golf. They have been 

hitting targets and 

designing their own mini 

golf courses! 

 

 

Art and Creativity Exhibitions  

KS2 held an Art Exhibition which was a huge success. Their 

artwork included tie-dye cushions, Mexican Day of the Dead 

inspired skulls and totem poles. EYFS and KS1’s Creativity 

Exhibition was also enjoyed by all! The artwork included Van 

Gogh-inspired 'Mulberry Trees' using texture with paint and 

Kandinsky-inspired primary and secondary colour paintings. It 

was lovely to invite parents back this year. 

 


